
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 12, 2008 

 

The Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 

City Hall 

730 Washington Ave. 

Racine WI 53403 

 

Your Honor and Council Members 

 

 I respectfully request that a communication be sent to the Public Works and Services 

committee for the purpose of revisiting the topic of sewer and water access at 211 15
th
. St. 

 

Respectfully 

 
 

Robert L. Anderson     

Alderman 2
nd

        


